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N E W S   R E L E A S E 

 
November 19, 2015 

CITY OF CUPERTINO HOLIDAY CLOSURES 

   
Cupertino, Calif. – Cupertino City offices will be closed Thursday, November 26, and Friday, 

November 27, for the Thanksgiving holiday. Other Cupertino City activities will operate as listed: 
  

• Traffic and parking: All regulations will be enforced except for parking where signs 

specifically exempt holidays (on Thursday, November 26); all regulations enforced on Friday, 

November 27.  

• Library, Senior Center, Teen Center: All three facilities will be closed November 26 and 27. 

• Quinlan Community Center: The community center will be closed November 26, through 

November 29, opening Monday November 30. 

• Blackberry Farm Golf Course: The final tee time for November 26 will be at noon, but open 

normal hours on November 27.  

• Sports Center: The center will be closed on, Thursday, November 26, but open normal hours 

on November 27. 

• McClellan Ranch Preserve: The Environmental Education Center and Baer Blacksmith Shop 

will be closed, Thursday, November 26, but will reopen Friday, November 27, from 11 am to 3 

pm.   

• Garbage and Recycling collection: No garbage or recycling collection November 26. 

Customers who normally receive service on Thursdays will have their trash picked up on Friday, 

November 27. For those who normally receive service on Fridays, pickups will be on Saturday, 

November 28. 

 


